
NOTICE REGARDING THE AVAILABILITY OF THE  
       ROUND VALLEY JOINT ELEMENTARY SCHOOL DISTRICT              

DEVELOPER IMPACT FEE ANNUAL REPORT FOR THE FISCAL YEAR 
ENDING JUNE 30, 2024                                                                                  

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Governing Board of the Round 
Valley Joint Elementary School District have available for public 
viewing, the Developer Impact Fee Annual Report for the Fiscal Year 
Ending June 30, 2024.  
 
Members of the public are invited to comment in writing on the 
report, on or before November 13, 2024, or appear in person at the 
meeting at 3:30 pm on November 13, 2024, at the following 
location:   
 
Round Valley Joint Elementary School District Library 
300 North Round Valley Road, Bishop, CA  
 
Materials regarding the Developer Impact Fee Annual Report are on 
file and are available for public review at the District Office located  
at the above stated address.  
 
Please contact Round Valley Joint Elementary School District office at   
760-387-2525 for further information. Thank you.  
 
 
 
October 25, 2024 
 
 
 
 
 


